Box Hill Athletic Club Winter Bulletin 2012 No. 12
Tuesday 3 July 2012

BOX HILL ATHLETIC CLUB est. 1932 - Celebrating 80 years in 2012!

UPCOMING EVENTS

July 7, Saturday, XCR'12 Round 6, Harcourt-Bendigo, Coliban Relay

July 21, Saturday, XCR'12 Round 7, Cross Country Champs, Bundoora (incl. All Schools)
August 11, Saturday, XCR'12 Round 8, Road Relays, Geelong

(August 12, Sunday, City to Surf, Sydney)

August 25, Saturday, National Cross country Championships, Adelaide

HARCOURT TO BENDIGO RELAY ON THIS SATURDAY

The next event on the XCR'12 calendar is the Harcourt to Bendigo "Coliban" Relay, on this Saturday
July 7.

This is for the open divisions only (no underage or overage teams) but juniors can race in one of the
open teams. We have entered teams in men's division 1, division 2 and division 5 and in women's
division 1 and division 2. Please let us know as soon as possible if you are available for this event so
that teams can be organised. We are on top of the ladder in men's division 1 and 2 so it is important
that we get our best available teams this event.

Teams will be finalised over the next few days.

TRIVIA NIGHT! COMING SOON
Box Hill Athletics Club's biggest social and fundraising event of the year, the annual Trivia and
Auction Night is coming soon. Date and details in next week's bulletin!

GOLD COAST MARATHON

Congratulations to Barry Lynch who finished 14th (7th Australian) in the Gold Coast marathon on
the weekend. Despite slowing in the second half Barry ran the 42.2km in the good time of 2 hours
33 minutes and 40 seconds.

Box Hill runners also put in some outstanding performances in the half marathon. Harry Summers
finished 2nd in a time of 63:32 and Steve Dinneen was 7th in 66:08. Charlie Blanch ran 76:46, while
Steve Griffin ran the 10km event in 34:46

BOX HILL WALKERS: Congratulations to Simon Evans and Nathan Brill

At the Victorian Open 20km Road Walking Championships at Middle Park on Sunday 24 June, Box
Hill's Simon Evans won the Gold Medal in 1hour 44mins 33sec. A great effort from Simon to win a
state open title at 51 years of age.

World Racewalking Cup representative Nathan Brill competed in the All Schools Roadwalking
Championships that were conducted on the same day, and comfortably took out the Under 18
Men's 5km Road Walk in 21min 15sec. A great effort!

VOLUNTEERS
Box Hill will need volunteers to help at the cross country championships and All Schools events at
Bundoora on July 21. Please let us know if you can help.



